
From: Andrew Patrick <andy@andypatrick.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/26/2011 8:34:21 PM
Subject: Proclamation

Katherine,

The proclamation should be dated for November 1, since it is a month long celebration and the 
proclamation will be read by family court judges across the state during the month and we would like 
to have 200 copies of the proclamation for the families scheduled to adopt a child during the month to 
have presented by the judge. That being said the sooner the better and I apologize for the short 
notice, but just received the final copy today. I will be reading the proclamation in Beaufort County, 
but have not yet been given the date of that reception.

Thank you for all your help with this!

Best Regards,

Andy
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